JOURNAL OF PUBLIC HEALTH POLICY

208 Meadowood Dr., South Burlington, Vermont 05401 802-658-0136

April 11, 1986

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Division of Epidemiology

School of Public Health i
Stadium Gate 27

611 Beacon St., S.E.

Minneapolis, MN 55455

Dear Henry:

Thanks very much for your review of the Williams book
which will appear in the Autumn issue.

I shall look forward to your review of the Berenson
book. It would be nice to use it in the Winter issue.

I greatly appreciate the update on the situation in
Minnesota.

With best wishes,
Sincerely,
Milton Terris, M.D., M.P.H.
Editor



